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cooling towers has now been cleared of material and the concrete is being
processed for re-use on site. The demolition and clearance of the former power
station buildings has been progressing well and work is underway to prepare part
of the boiler house for explosive demolition later this year; further details will be
provided nearer the time of the demolition, likely to be in the Autumn.

The site is currently being managed in accordance with social distancing and safety
guidelines to prevent spread of COVID-19 and work has been able to continue at a
reduced rate.

Main Photo: The immediate aftermath following the demolition of the towers.



